
 

 

To:      Keystone First/Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) Facility Providers 

Date:    July 7, 2025 

Re: Updated Respiratory Pathogen Panel Reimbursement Policy 

 

 

Effective August 1, 2025, Keystone First/Keystone First CHC has updated the Respiratory 
Pathogen Panel reimbursement policy. This policy addresses specific requirements for 
reimbursement of respiratory pathogen lab panels. 

To view the policy and complete details visit our provider website at: 

www.keystonefirstpa.com  Providers  Resources  Reimbursement policies or 
www.keystonefirstchc.com For Providers  Resources  Reimbursement policies  

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-521-
6007 or your Provider Account Executive. 

 

http://www.keystonefirstpa.com/
http://www.keystonefirstchc.com/

